
Good afternoon!  

 

My name is Kelsey O'Lea and I'm a resident of Portland, Oregon. I'm reaching out to urge you to 

vote "YES" on HCR 16. Designating the shelter dog as our state's official state dog will boost 

adoptions of all the wonderful dogs in shelters across the state and acknowledge the great work 

of Oregon's animal shelter professionals! I personally have two rescue dogs and they are the 

lights of my life.  

 

I am in support of this bill, and I urge you to support it as well. Vote "YES" on HCR 16, 

designating the shelter dog as Oregon's official state dog. Thank you! 

 

Warm regards, 

Kelsey 

 

 

 
Kelsey O'Lea 
c:  530.941.6049 

e:  kelsey.olea@gmail.com 
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